
 

August 1, 2024 
 
 
 
TO: Student PSEA Chapter Faculty Advisors & Chapter Presidents 
 
FROM: Dr. Christopher M. Clayton, NBCT, Ph.D., PSEA Assistant Director for Education Services 

SUBJECT: 2024-25 Student PSEA/NEA Aspiring Educator Program 

Dear Student PSEA Program Advisor & Chapter Presidents, 
Thank you for your service to Student PSEA! Enclosed, please find the 2024-2025 Student PSEA & NEA Student 
Program materials that you can use for recruitment and informational purposes. If you would like additional 
pieces of any of the materials, including those in the folder, don't hesitate to contact us at students@psea.org. 

 

If you are a new Faculty Advisor, welcome! We have a great many NEA resources available to help support you 
in your role found at https://www.nea.org/resource-library/aspiring-educators-chapter-toolkit. 

 

In addition, there is a myriad of Student PSEA-specific resources to help support you at: 
https://www.psea.org/resources-by-profession/student-psea/ 

 

We have included titles and descriptions of professional development sessions that are available to your chapter 
and region through the EDGE Speaker Program. If any of the topics on the pages behind this letter might 
interest you and your students, please get in touch with me about them. More information about professional 
development sessions that are available to Student PSEA members can be found at: 
https://www.psea.org/globalassets/membership-categories/student-psea/studentpsea- 
edgespeakercatalog.pdf 

 

The 2024 Student PSEA Conference & Convention in Lancaster was a phenomenal event, but MAN are we 
excited about The 2025 Student PSEA Conference & Convention to be held March 28-29, 2025, at The Penn 
Stater in State College, PA. We are pumped to inform you that this year, the Conference will be FREE for all 
SPSEA members to attend, as the PSEA Board has agreed to cover the costs! The only cost will be for hotel 
rooms. More information, as it becomes available and updated, can be accessed at: 
https://www.psea.org/resources-by-profession/student-psea/ 

 

The Conference will kick off on the evening of Friday, March 28, and will culminate on Saturday, March 29. It 
will surely be a wonderful experience for all, and I would like to invite you and your members to join us there! 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if there is anything I can do to support you in your imperative role there on 
campus. We look forward to another great year. Thank you again for all that you do for your students! 

 
Christopher M. Clayton, NBCT, Ph.D. 
Assistant Director for Education Services- Pennsylvania State Education Association 
717-255-7028; cclayton@psea.org 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/christopher-clayton-nbct-ph-d-13873511 
https://www.facebook.com/StudentPSEA 
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